M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 10, 2020
RE:
Contract - Camp Ernst with Lifetouch for 2020-21 School Year

For the board to approve the Contract with the Lifetouch            

for the School Pictures in the 2020-21 School Year.  The cost
 
is determined by the package the students’ purchase, as presented.
I recommend the board approve the contract with Lifetouch,

as presented.

